
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

18th September 2020 

 

What to do about illnesses 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

We continue to have a lot of questions about illness, which is entirely understandable.   

 

Government guidance for schools remains unchanged: unless your child has 

symptoms of coronavirus, they can and should come to school.  

 

Children with mild conditions, such as colds, can come to school.  

 

If you have any concerns about an illness your child might have and need medical 

advice, you should contact your GP.   

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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